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Summerville officials continue to monitor trash pickup in town limits 
Contract with Waste Pro runs through July 31, 2018 

 
SUMMERVILLE, S.C. – (Wednesday, June 6, 2018) The Town of Summerville is aware of 
the delay in trash pickup by Waste Pro, the company contracted to collect trash in town limits. 
  
Waste Pro has sent extra personnel and equipment from other locations to catch up with town’s 
garbage and recycling routes by the end of the day on Saturday, June 9, 2018. 
  
Anyone whose garbage has not been collected can contact the Public Works office at (843) 851-
4225. 
  
“We understand the importance of providing garbage and recycling collection services in a 
timely manner,” Russell W. Cornette, Jr., Director of Public Works & Summerville Town 
Engineer, said. “We are working diligently to insure Waste Pro improves their service until the 
new carrier takes over in August.” 
  
Summerville Town Council voted not to renew the contract with Waste Pro in March after 
complaints from residents over lack of service. 
  
The town’s contract with Waste Pro runs through July 31, 2018. The town is still making 
payments to the company at a reduced rate. 
  
The town’s new contract with Carolina Waste begins August 1, 2018.  
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